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Dear Mr. Lavoie, 

Thank you for your liaison from 12 December 2018 (ref. LIAISE-258) informing us of the current status 
of EPON YANG model development in the Broadband Forum.  The combination of TR-383, WT-385, 
and the future WT-431 specifications seem to provide a complete coverage of the EPON features and 
functionalities described in IEEE 1904.1-2017 SIEPON standard. 

As your work on WT-431 progresses, we would appreciate receiving periodic updates, as well as a 
chance to review and comment on the document draft, when you feel that such input from the IEEE 
1904 Working Group is appropriate. 

We look forward to future communications regarding YANG model development in the Broadband 
Forum. 

Very truly yours, 
Glen Kramer,  
Chair, IEEE 1904 Access Networks Working Group (glen.kramer@ieee.org) 

Attachments:  none 

                                                           
1   This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 1904 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a position 
of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE Communications Society. 
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